
To whom it may concern,

I am a resident of Enfield and greatly enjoy the work that has gone into The Firs Farm 
Wetlands.  It's a great asset to Enfield and to the local area.  Every time I go I see more and 
more people of all ages enjoying the environment and so I want to register my objection to 
Enfield Council wanting to build a crematorium in the heart of the green space.


